
To:  Board of Education 

 

From:  Margo Empen, Superintendent 

 

Subject: Superintendent’s Report for August 20, 2025 

 

INFORMATION PROVIDED BY THE SUPERINTENDENT  

 

• Northwest Division Meeting October 2, 2025 

• Board Member Committee Representatives 

• FOIA requests 

 

 

Northwest Division Meeting – The Fall Northwest Division meeting will be held on October 

2nd, from 6pm-8pm at Winnebago High School – 200 E. McNair Road, Winnebago, IL. This 

is a hybrid meeting and available in-person or via Zoom. For in-person – registration and 

dinner are at 6pm; at 7pm the Zoom meeting will open and feature the State Superintendent 

of Education Dr. Tony Sanders, Ed.D.  

 

Board Member Committee Representatives – Mrs. Empen will ask which Board members 

would like to be a part of the different District committees for the 2025-2026 school year.  

 

FOIA requests – We have had 1 FOIA request since the last Board meeting. Sarah Bereckis 

from Sterling Federal Bank requested three months of our the DPS bank statements from 

Midland States Bank. We have complied with the request.  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 


